
14th May 2021 
Dear Parents / Carers 

Finally, we seem to have some sunshine and warmer weather coming our 
way. We are still awaiting updated guidance regarding relaxing restrictions 
but as soon as we know more we will let you know. One of our main       
priorities has been looking into opening our school swimming pool again, 
as I know how desperately the children would like to once again have       
swimming as part of their weekly routine. We have had many contractors in 
to check the pool operationally which is all sound but unfortunately we are 
without a trained pool operator who would ensure the daily chemicals are 
safe for the children to swim. Due to the pandemic, training for this ceased 
and we are doing our upmost to source a training provider as soon as  
possible.  
 
I would like to inform you that Miss Girling will be leaving us at half term. 
Miss Girling joined us as a maternity cover teacher and then continued 
working for the school as a HLTA. We are delighted for her that she has        
secured another teaching role as an online tutor. I know that you will join 
me in thanking her for everything she has done for St Mary’s since joining 
and wish her lots of luck for the future.  
 
I hope you all have a lovely weekend, 
Best wishes 
 
Demelza Bolton 
Executive Headteacher 

Dates for the Diary 

Half Term 

May Half term– 31st—4th June 

 Training Day 

2020/21 In- Service Training Day: 

Monday 7
th
 June 2021. 

Children return to school following 

the half term break onTuesday 

8th June 2021. 

St Mary’s Catholic School 
‘Growing together in Knowledge, Faith and Love’ 

          Children’s Equipment 

Please can all children 

bring in their own pencil 

case and water bottles 

daily. 

 

  A gentle reminder that PE days are not non-school uniform days. It is 

expected that children come to school dressed in School PE kit and 

trainers on their PE day. In circumstances where your child does not 

have the  

correct kit, please let the teacher know and they may come for the re-

mainder of the term in an appropriate plain tracksuit, t-shirt and train-

ers.                           

PE Lessons 

Monday -  Year 1 and Year 3 

Tuesday -  Year 5 and Year 6 

Wednesday—Year 4 and Reception 

Friday—Year 2 

Multi Sport Club will change nights for the 

last week. 

Monday—Year 3 

Tuesday—Year 1 

Wednesday—Year 4 

Multi Sports Club for week commencing 24th May will run for 3 weeks. 

Monday—Year 5 

Tuesday—Year 2 

Wednesday—Year 6 

 

Census Lunch Menu   

Thursday  20th May 

Beef burger with chips 

               Hotdog with chips 

                Ice-cream 

Teaching Assistant Fixed Term 

Job Vacancy 

For more information. Please 

see school website. 

         Attendance 

            Reception— 100% 

Class 1 - 98%      Class 2 -  96% 

Class 3 - 96%      Class 4 -  96% 

Class 5 -  95%     Class 6 -  98% 

£2.34 



  

  House Points 

 

 

                                                                           

Stars of the Week 

 

 

  

                 Reception: Phoebie and Danielius 

   Class 1:   Iris                               Class 2: Thomas 

   Class 3:  Kaitlyn                         Class 4:  Louisa 

   Class 5: Dylan                            Class 6:  Kitto 

253 

247 214 

209 


